
 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Beverly Allen 

Reference Archivist 

Robert W. Woodruff Library 

Emory University 

Atlanta, Georgia 30322 

 

Dear Ms. Allen: 

 

I am writing in response to Ms. Linda M. Matthews letter to David Marwell dated August 18 

concerning the Assassination Record Review Board's request for information about access to 

Theodore Draper's papers.  Ms. Matthews asked that we direct all inquiries about this to you.  

 

As a starting point, will you please send a copy of the inventory to my attention?  Also, have Mr. 

Draper's papers been microfilmed, and if they have, are they available at other libraries, possibly the 

Library of Congress? 

 

Thank you for sending the inventory and replying to my questions at your earliest convenience.  I 

look forward to working with you on this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anne Buttimer, Esq. 

Chief Investigator 


